3rd Farnworth St John's Rainbows
The Rainbows were only able to meet on 4 occasions from January to lockdown on 23rd March 2020, due to the half-term break and illness. This didn’t give a lot of time to carry out much of the rainbow programme of work with the girls. 
Sadly, we lost our Rainbow Leader, Sandra Martin, who passed on 3rd May 2020.
She will be solely missed by us all.
Yours in guiding,
Heather Birchall

[bookmark: _GoBack]
